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Temporary management change of Franklin’s 

 Palais Theatre 

 

Council would like to advise the community that we will be temporarily managing the 

operations of the Palais Theatre while a review is conducted.  

 

“We appreciate the hard work and dedication of the Palais Management Committee 

and we are working to complete the review as soon as possible,” said Huon Valley 

Mayor Sally Doyle. 

 

Council aims to use the existing booking process to limit the impact on potential users.  

We will also be contacting those that have existing bookings at the Palais Theatre to 

explain any changes that may occur with their bookings. 

 

Please note, in the interim some events currently managed by the Palais Management 

Committee (PMC) may not continue unless alternative arrangements can be made. 

Council will work with the PMC Chair to explore such arrangements. 

 

 

For more information: Mayor Sally Doyle (03) 6264 0300 


